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On the proposal submitted by the Union Government for the appointment of a new 

Board of Directors for Unitech Limited in response to Hon’ble Supreme Court’s 

direction dated 18.12.2019, the Apex Court approved the proposal submitted by 

the Ministry of Corporate Affairs, vide its subsequent order dated 20.01.2020 in 

Civil Appeal No. 10856/2016, whereby the erstwhile management was superseded 

and constitution of the new management was approved.  

 

In furtherance to the directions of the Hon’ble Supreme Court, it is proposed to 

develop a portal for managing the claims of various stakeholders of Unitech 

Limited online. A detailed Request for Proposal (RFP) has, accordingly, been 

prepared describing the requirements of the proposed portal. Proposals are invited 

from the software development agencies fulfilling the qualification criteria as 

specified in the RFP. The RFP has been placed on the website of Unitech Limited 

(www.unitechgroup.com) for the reference of the intending parties. Queries 

related to the RFP can be submitted till 3:00 pm on 21.07.2020, on e-mail-id 

kv@unitechgroup.com. The final proposal to the RFP must reach by 4:00 pm on 

31.07.2020 at Unitech Limited, 8th Floor, Block-B, Signature Tower, South City-1, 

Gurugram -122007. 

 

 

A.K. Yadav IAS (Rtd)  
Chief Operating Officer  

Unitech Group of Companies 
 


